

Harney League Sports P.O. Box 313 Rapid City, South Dakota 57709

February 20, 2006

Jason Green City Attorney 300 Sixth St. Rapid City, SD 57701

Dear Mr. Green:

The Harney Little League would like to hold a raffle for fundraising purposes. Tickets would be sold by each individual little league player and/or their parents. The raffle would begin the first week of April and conclude June 3rd. All funds received from the raffle would go to the Harney Little League for various little league related purposes. Harney League Sports is a non-profit organization.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Scott Jacobson

President, Harney League Sports

cc: Harney Little League Board